
Re: ITC-214-20140508-00152 – Withdrawal of Application

August 27th 2014

Dear James,

Many thanks for your letter.

Mobal are not in a position at the moment to proceed with the application so we will 
have to withdraw it. We are hoping to be in a position to re-start it within the next 
couple of months.

Many thanks and Kind Regards

Sarah Croston

sarah@mobal.com
www.mobal.com

Tel: 888-434-3008
Fax: 212-681-7431

Mobal Communications Inc
928 Broadway 
Suite 903
New York
NY
10010
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